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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
June 12, 2010      Brenda Thornton 50-269-7819 
 
 
 
LOW WATER PRESSURE IN THE EAST; 
BOIL WATER ADVISORY CANCELLED 
 
Residents and businesses in New Orleans east from Industrial Parkway to Venetian Isles will 
experience very low water pressure on Wednesday, June 16, 2010 from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. while Wallace 
Drennen Construction Company, working for the Sewerage and Water Board, replaces several fire 
hydrants on the water line that serves the area. 
 
Customers in the affected areas were initially advised by the Sewerage and Water Board to boil water 
when water pressure was restored, but the advisory has been cancelled.  Water will be safe for drinking,
cooking bathing and other personal needs while the repairs are being done and after the work is 
completed. 
 
### 

 


